
 

 
S6: YEARBOOK 
All S6 pupils who would like to purchase a yearbook could you please 
pay a £10 deposit to the school office by Monday 18th December.  
Any issues please see Miss McQuaker. 
 

 
S1-6: BREAK AND LUNCHTIMES 
Can all pupils note that they should not be upstairs on the first or second floors, or be 
hanging out on stairwells during break and lunchtimes, unless they have permission.   Over 
the past few days the amount of rubbish and spilt juice has not been acceptable and is 
actually posing a health hazard. All pupils need to place rubbish in the bins please, while 
plastic bottles/cans can be placed in the red lidded bins along the street/ red recycling bags 
in classroom areas. 
Thank you for your co-operation with this matter.  Mr Lockwood 
 

 

 
S1-6/Staff Friday 22nd last day of term will be a non uniform day.  No football colours 

allowed. Suggested donation £1 will be collected in Registration.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
Careers Adviser Appointments with Kim McIlwraith 
 
Can pupils please check daily notice boards for appointments 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Walk 5k on Wednesday 20 December to help keep 
children safe this Christmas 

 

We are looking for as many staff and pupils from across all year groups to meet 
on the track at 3.30 pm on what is nearly the longest night of the year. All 
donations (any amount gratefully received) will be given to NSPCC to help keep 
children safe this Christmas. Santa hats can be purchased on Wednesday 20th 
December. 
 

Pupils and staff can sign up with a link that will be issued during registration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SANTA HAT SALE IS BACK!!! 

Wednesday 20th December 

£1 each 

Sale times TBC 



 
 
 
 
 
 
All Practical Woodwork and Practical Metalwork course models from the 2023 SQA exam 
session can be collected and taken home. If you would like to collect your Models please 
see Mr Ayres or Miss Smith in CDT during Lunch or afterschool. 

 

 
Careers Adviser Appointments with Karen Skilling 
 
Can pupils please check daily notice boards for appointments. 
 
 

 
S1-S6   
Lockdown Alarm and Drill 
 
On Monday period 2 the alarm will sound and this will signal the start of a lockdown drill.  You should 
follow the guidelines from the presentation and importantly the instructions of your class teacher. 
 

 

S1-2: All pupils going on the Accelerated Reader pantomime trip on Thursday 

21st December should attend a short meeting at 1.10pm in Mrs Gibb's classroom on 
Tuesday 19th December. You will be given information on travel times and expectations for 
the trip, as well as have the opportunity to ask any questions. Please be sharp so you can 
get away for your lunch! Thanks! 
 
 

 
Senior Support Ambassadors:  Could all SSAs please attend a short meeting in Miss 

Griersons classroom at 1.40pm on Tuesday 19th Decembe 

 


